
Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony on tolling revenue. I do support prioritizing revenue 
for public safety, mass transit, road maintenance over freeway expansions. I do, however, understand 
that some freeways spans and bridges are aging and not earthquake safe.  
 
Yours, 
 
Joan Kapowich 

 


